

September 1, 2015

Dr. Christopher R.L. Blake President Middle Georgia State University 100 College Station Drive Macon, GA 31206-5145

Dear Dr. Blake:

Thank you for your letter of May 28, 2015, notifying the Commission of your intent to offer a new undergraduate certificate in Film Production, effective August 2015. The institution offers a B.S. in New Media and Communication which includes curriculum in film production. The coursework for the new certificate is a repackaging of courses from the existing curriculum.

We accept notification of the new undergraduate certificate in Film Production and request no additional information.

Best regards,

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

Belle S. Wheelan

President

BSW/JWS:efk

cc: Dr. Martha L. Venn, Provost

Dr. Cheryl D. Cardell